
Department of Energy 
Western Area Power Administration 

P.O. Box 281213 
Lakewood, CO  80228-8213 

 
 

December 4, 2020 
 
Emailed only:   mlepin@nmppenergy.org 
 
 
Ms. Michelle Lepin 
NMPP Energy 
 
RE:  November 24, 2020, comments for CRSP and RMR Rate Brochures – Proposed Rates for 
WEIS Market Participation 
 
Dear Ms. Lepin: 
 
Thank you for your emails and comments regarding the Colorado River Storage Project (CRSP) 
and Rocky Mountain Region (RMR) Rate Brochures for Western Energy Imbalance Service 
(WEIS) Market Participation.  Customer and stakeholder input make our processes more 
effective and we appreciate the time you spent reviewing our brochures.  We will continue our 
practice of requesting input and comments from customers and will make sure your office is 
included in future distributions regarding the WEIS rate process for both CRSP and RMR. 
 
CRSP and RMR’s consolidated responses to your comments are enclosed.  We also plan to post 
them on our website here for CRSP and here for RMR.  We are currently updating both 
brochures and plan to post them to these sites in the next several days. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Thomas J. Hackett  
 CRSP Rates Manager 
 
 
 
 
 Sheila D. Cook 
 Rocky Mountain Region Rates Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 

https://www.wapa.gov/regions/CRSP/rates/Pages/CRSP-WEIS.aspx
https://www.wapa.gov/regions/RM/rates/Pages/2021-Rates-for-Short-Term-Sales.aspx
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